From: Tony Li

To: Clerks Richmondhill; Jeff Healey
Subject: Subject - 0 Elgin Mitls Road East - City file 003-20003
Date: Wednesday, June 17, 2020 11:38:21 AM

Dear Mayor & Councillors,

| am Richmond Hill Resident & | am opposing to the condo high rise building at 0 Elgin Mills
road east (Bayview Ave & Elgin Mills). The north east portion of the property contains
wetlands and a natural heritage system associated with a tributary of Rough River will be
affected by pollution due increase in traffic & high density population. The high density and
increases the traffic in the area It also increases crime in that area, Our women & children
want to live in fear free world We have every right to live in peacefully. We thank our
Richmond Hill Mayor & Councillors allow us live peacefully. Now we fear that high rise condo
towers disturb the importance of maintaining peace around our Richmond. | hope the Mayor
& the councillors understand our feelings to stop this high-rise condo building & prove
Richmond Hill is one of the safest cities in Ontario

Thank You & Regards,

Tony Li


mailto:realtor.tony@hotmail.com
mailto:clerks@richmondhill.ca
mailto:jeff.healey@richmondhill.ca

